Subject Line: Summer Music Camp Final Reminders before Sunday

Dear 2022 K-State Music Camp Participants,

Camp is upon us! We cannot wait to welcome you to campus and being a week of memorable learning! Please
check our website (https://www.k-state.edu/band/camps/summermusic/) for previously emailed information. An
updated Detailed Schedule and Campus Map are attached to this email for immediate reference. Below are
some final details to remind you of pertaining to Sunday’s Registration:

1.

Dorm Registration/check-in will be at the Kramer Dining Hall for resident campers on June 12" beginning
at 1:00pm.
a. Once checked-in, resident campers will move into their dorms in Wefald Hall! You can park in the
D4 or D5 Parking Lots on the attached map and enter Kramer from the northeast entrance (‘orange
star’ on the Campus Map).
b. Resident campers must check-in at the dorms by 2:15pm before going through Camp Registration at
McCain 201 (‘red star’ on the Campus Map).

Camp Registration begins at 1:30pm in McCain 201.
a. This is on the Music Department side of McCain Auditorium, enter through the Loading Dock Doors
on the east side of the building (‘red star’ on the Campus Map).
b. Students will check-in, get your camp t-shirt, and turn-in their completed medical forms, media
release form, camp photo form, and make payment if you have not already.

There will be an All-Camp Meeting on Sunday at 2:45pm in All-Faiths Chapel.

a. All campers should be moved-in and checked-in by this time and will need their instrument (inside
their case), as they will be auditioning immediately after this meeting (wire stands will not be needed
until Monday morning).

b. Parents are welcome to attend this meeting, but do not have to.

Do not forget to bring the following with you to camp: wire/portable music stand, your own water bottle,
sunscreen (for walking to/from locations and for the pool), and to label everything with your name on it
(instrument cases, wires music stands, your luggage, water bottle, etc...) so you and staff can easily identify
it throughout the week.

a. The weather will be hot, we want everyone to remain hydrated and prepared for the entire camp!

The Final Concert (Thursday, June 16 at 6:30pm) in McCain Auditorium!
a. Performance attire will be their camp shirt (provided), khaki shorts, and tennis shoes.
b. Prior to the concert, parents are welcome to join campers in Kramer Dining Hall and pay for their
own meal.
c. Campers are not permitted to leave staff supervision until after the Final Concert (student cannot go
out to eat with their parents prior to the Final Concert).

Take care, safe travels to Manhattan, and see you soon!
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